
Site Report – LEV – November, 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Kathy Touring
Head Teacher

Photos & Description of Activities and Events

Levelock’s Volleyball team took the Mix-3 Championship in Port Alsworth! Go Vikings!
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Elementary Students participated in the Bristol Bay Area Health Corporation Color Run. Ready, Set Go!

Personnel Update
We are continuing with the hiring process for a PreK teacher, we look forward to welcoming Kaleigh Neketa
to our team in December.

Classroom Highlights
Elementary students completed a lesson on traditional Yupik mask making and contrasted these with Alutiiq
style masks. Emphasis was on local traditional culture.
Secondary students continue working on standards progress and are all participating in Yupik classes and
traditional dance classes to support cultural awareness. World news is integrated to support cross curricular
learning. In light of the recent presidential election, classroom discussions have focused on the democratic
foundation and processes of our country. The 1971 Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act was also studied and
used as a writing prompt for students to further support social studies, writing, and cultural awareness
standards. Students began a bulletin board project aligned with this strand.

LSAC Activity
Our LSAC met on and discussed the lunch program plan, holiday happenings through the endNov 11, 2024
of the year, and staffing. The next meeting is scheduled for December 9.

Community Engagement
Bristol Bay Area Health Corp visited the school and presented lessons on Tobacco use and personal
boundaries. We continue to participate in Yupik dance and language classes with other LPSD communities
via Zoom. Students and staff attended a community potluck at the village council and participated in the
annual color run activity! On Friday, November 22, a Thanksgiving feast was prepared by our cook Izac.
Students, staff and community members enjoyed a fine meal together.
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Professional Development
Classified staff has completed required training including site and kitchen safety. PLC and staff meetings are
continuing weekly as previously.

Pupil % Attendance K-12
Attendance for November 1, 2024- November 22, 2024 was 86%

Student and Staff Safety
School wide focus on Safety, Respect and Responsibility continues with emphasis on local conditions,
classroom behaviors and communication.

Other
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